
 

Waste Industries is now part of GFL Environmental. You may begin to see new 

containers and trucks in the coming weeks, but rest assured it's the same great team 

that you've always known sporting a new coat of paint. The transition will be seamless 

to our customers and there’s nothing you need to do on your end.  However, we just 

want to keep you informed so that you are not alarmed if you receive a cart that’s a 

different color than your neighbor or if you see a different color truck servicing your 

container.  I can assure you that we are committed to providing you with the same level 

of service you’ve always received. 

Green Today, Green for Life!  

 


